
 

3.16.2020 

For the health and safety of all in our community  

 

In compliance with government mandates and requirements of health 

organizations, the YMCA of Metropolitan Washington closed all YMCA 

facilities on Monday, March 16, 2020.  

 

At this moment, we plan to reopen YMCA facilities as soon as it is permitted by 

government officials and it is safe to do so. Updates will be provided on 

www.ymcadc.org/stayinformed, sent to all members via email, and posted 

on the YMCA branch Facebook pages.   

 

During the time that the YMCA is closed:  

• The YMCA will continue to conduct deep cleaning of each facility (including all 

branches, program centers, offsite locations and school buses). Disinfectant 

fogging will take place (as it already has) and will continue after we reopen 

to keep all YMCA spaces healthy and safe.  

• Staff and members are encouraged to follow all travel recommendations and 

restrictions issued by health organizations & government officials.  Please 

consider self-quarantining during this time (eliminating non-essential trips 

from home) and teleworking to reduce your risk of exposure to COVID-19. 

• Visit www.ymcadc.org/stayinformed for links to  

o Virtual group exercise classes  

o Virtual personal wellness training sessions 

o Educational seminars  

o Virtual programs for youth  

o Information for volunteer support for members in need and food 

distribution points  

 

If you have questions or for assistance, please email member.service@ymcadc.org 

or call 202-232-6700. 


